
 

 
 

Y5/6: 97.4% Good 

Y3/4: 97.4% Good 

Y1/2: 95.4% Below 

Reception: 100% WOW! 
 

This week’s whole school 

attendance: 97.1% 
 

Yearly school attendance 

to date: 97.8%  

 
Target: 96.6% - Expected 

Standard for all schools.  

Poor attendance impacts 

negatively on your child’s 

potential and life chances. 

Dear Parents,  

Welcome to this weeks news. It has been a very busy first two weeks back to school and the 

children are already working incredibly hard.  This year we have worked hard to provide our 

children with other clubs and activities they can do before and after school. 

Breakfast club 

Open every morning 7.45am-8.45am (no need to book) £1.25.  The staff provide your child with 

breakfast and an hour full of activities including arts and crafts, lego, computers and games.  

Anyone that is interested please pop into school to fill in a form.  

After school Clubs  

School doesn’t have to end at 3. Why not try something new this academic year and come and join 

an afterschool club.    

 Monday – Art Club for Year one –Y6 (£1 per week) – Please let the Mrs Bates know if your child 

would like a place.  3-4pm  

Tuesday – Dance club for Year Reception – Y6 (free)  OR Key stage 2 football club Years 3 -6 

(free)     -Please return form to office      3.05-4.05pm      

 Wednesday – Key Stage One Football club Y1 & Y2 (free) – please return form to office 3-4pm 

Thursday –Film club for Years 1-6 (50p)    -Just turn up    Includes popcorn   3-4.30pm        

HUGE THANKS to all our families who have managed to get their children lined up on the 

playground by 8.45am.  This has really impacted on the children being ready to learn.  Thank you!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

SAFEGUARDING REMINDER 

Please ensure we have all pupil information forms and photo consent forms returned by 

Monday.  ALL parents must ensure school has their up to date details and telephone 

numbers incase of an emergency. 

 

 

  Working together to be the best we can be 

14/9/18 

  
  
 

 

Health and safety news 

This week the children have taken part in two 

fire drills.  The children were sensible and 

managed to exit school in less than one 

minute.  We were very proud of all of them. 

Well done! 

 

Don’t forget to check class newsletters for 

PE days and ensure ALL children have their 

kit with them and earrings removed.  Thank 

you for your support. 

 

 
Head teachers Awards: For outstanding 

Attitude – Well done! 

Olivia Lowey - Mrs Jones 

Jack Wood - Miss Stonehouse 

Noah Dennis– Mr Fairbridge 

Amy Schofield– Mrs Crame 

Finley Harris - Mrs Norris  

  
 

 

Year 3/4 class trip to Danelaw is Thursday 20th 

September.  Please return completed forms and 

contribution by Tuesday 18th September.  Thank you. 

 
Half term holidays: 

Last day of term Fri. 26th October, returning to school 

Monday 5th November 2018 
 

 

Fantastic Residential News  

This year we have secured a 3 day residential for our Year 5 and 6 

children to go to Robinwood.  The date of the residential is Monday 

19th November –Wednesday 21st November 2018.  On Wednesday 20th 

September at 3pm, we are holding a meeting for parents.  Please come 

along for information, to collect forms and to ask any questions you 

may have.  The cost of the trip is £75 and when you return your form 

we are asking for a £20 deposit.  The rest can be paid in instalments 

for the next 8 weeks.  Thank you. 

 

Macmillan Coffee Morning Friday 28th Sept 9.00am 

We are holding our annual coffee morning to raise money for 

Macmillan.  We hope you can all join us for a coffee and our very 

special AUCTION!  Any donations of raffle prizes, cakes or any other 

baking would be greatly appreciated for this very worthy cause.  

 


